UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA
TWIN CITIES

il

April 7, 1981

Mr. Lewis Cope

Minneapolis Star and Tribune
425 Portland Avenue
Minneapolis, MN, 55488

Dear Lew:
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Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Heaith

Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Thanks for your marvelous Sunday article on the space shuttle.
I've been disappointed not to attend sessions to which I am
a consultant on the space shuttle's physiological researches.

You helped get me back in the picture.

good time doing it.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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I am sure you had a
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